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Dear Brothers and Sisters,
I hope everyone is doing well and finding creative things to do with your lockdown time.

If you have been thinking of visiting a church but haven't gotten to doing it yet, don't worry, now is
actually a great time to start!

There are many churches that have their service online through Zoom or on their Facebook/church
website. This way you can virtually visit their church and hear their sermons. By doing so, you can build
a connection with the pastor and be able to connect in person after churches open again.

If you have already been visiting churches before the quarantine, it's good to check in with the minister
once in a while to maintain the connection. We suggest you send them a note telling them you were
present for the sermon and engage in a conversation about the sermon.

Let's continue to do our best even during these limited times!

Sincerely,

Julia Okamoto
ACLC Westchester and Rockland



